
 

 

How quickly the weeks are flying by.  We are already into the sixth week of the 
school being closed. 

We have had another busy week, but the weather has certainly taken a turn 
for the worse and getting outside was a little more difficult, but we managed it 
when we could. 

We did a mini Italy project for three days.  We made a mosaic, Venetian masks 
and enjoyed making and eating pizza! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We played games, exercised with Jo 
Wicks, made pirate hats, did some sewing, 
learnt how to use a golf club and generally 
had a great time. 

 

 

 

Friday was May Day so the children 
learned about the traditions. They 
decorated hoops and used them in the 
playground before doing a Maypole dance.   

We went on a hunt for the Green Man 
…look what we found!  


